
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton St. Telephone:  416.542.2513 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile:  416.542.2776 
M5B 1K5 cmclorg@torontohydro.com  

September 14, 2007 
 
Ms. E. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
filed via OEB e-filing services 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Stakeholder Consultation on Electricity Distributors’ Provision of Service and 

Application of Charges 
Board File No.  EB-2007-0722 

 
In response to the Board’s letter dated September 6, 2007, Toronto Hydro-Electric System 
Limited (Toronto Hydro) herewith confirms its interest to participate in the subject 
consultation process and its intention to attend the October 18, 2007 meeting.  The 
following is contact information for this proceeding: 
 
Name Telephone # Email address Postal Address 
Pam Tweedy 416.542.3749 ptweedy@torontohydro.com 
Gord Baird 416.542.3440 gbaird@torontohydro.com 

5800 Yonge Street 
Toronto  ON  M2M 3T3 
 

Colleen Richmond 416.542.3013 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 14 Carlton Street 
Toronto, ON  M5B 1K5 

 
Toronto Hydro is not eligible, not does it intend to apply for, an award of costs in this 
proceeding. 
 
Yours truly, 

 

[original signed by C. Richmond for] 

 
Colin McLorg, Manager 
Regulatory Affairs 
:car 


